
Special Park Use Permits ~  Weddings 
 

 
In most cases, Canaveral National Seashore can accommodate smaller 
wedding groups with a permit, which do not exceed 20 participants, and 
which will require no more than 15 parking spaces.   
 
Both our south and north districts have a designated location which is most 
suitable for holding small wedding ceremonies.  These locations were 
selected based on parking availability, ease of beach access, and in order to 
minimize interference to other park visitors who are not event participants. 
 
Exceptions to the above guidelines will be considered on a case-by-case 
basis, and require special approval by the Supervisory District Ranger and 
Chief Ranger.   
 
Designated Wedding Event Locations 
 
Apollo Beach (north district) …………………..   Beach access parking area # 1 
Playalinda Beach (south district) ……………….  Eddy Creek beach access area 
 
All Special Park Use permit applicants must include a $50.00 processing fee 
with your application.  Personal checks or money orders are accepted, and 
should be made payable to “National Park Service.”  Additional cost 
recovery fees may be required, based on the complexity of your event, or the 
need for special park staff services.   
 
As a general rule, permit refunds will not be issued for event cancellations, 
inclement weather, or park closures mandated by publicized shuttle 
operations. 
 
 
Our permit coordinator may be reached at (321) 267-1110. 
 
 


